
 
 

 
 

Orange Unified School District’s  
 

 
 

Wednesday, November 4, 2009 
 

This year, the event will be held at: 
  

Canyon High School 
220 South Imperial Highway 

Anaheim, CA 
  7:00-9:00 pm  

in the gym 
 
 

There will be over 50 colleges and universities represented,  
as well as several branches of the military present 

to answer any questions you may have. 
 
 

All high school and middle school students, their families and friends 
 

in the Orange Unified School District are invited 
 

to attend this event, so be sure to mark your calendars now! 
 
 


